
  
   Thomas S. Mulvey, DDS     

   Farisa S. Mulvey, DDS 

   111 Point St.  

   Providence, RI 02903 

   Phone: (401) 272-3443 

   Fax: (401) 272-3539 

   Website:  www.DrMulvey.com 

   Email:  info@drmulvey.com 
 

Directions from: 
Pawtucket East Ave to Hope Street.  Follow Hope Street to 

Wickenden Street.  Take a right onto Wickenden Street.  

Go over the Point Street bridge past the Point St./Eddy 

St. intersection.  Our office is on the corner of Point St. 

and Chestnut St.  The entrance to our parking lot is on 

Chestnut St. 

North of Providence Rt 95 South to the Eddy St. exit.  Take a left on to Eddy 

St. At the Allens Ave stoplight, take a left onto Allens 

Ave., then bear left onto Richmond St.  At the Richmond 

St. light, take a left onto Point St.  Our office is on the 

corner of Point St. and Chestnut St.  The entrance to our 

parking lot is on Chestnut St. 

East of Providence/East Providence Take 195 West to the Point Street Exit. Take a right onto 

Point St.  Our building will be on the left side at the 

corner of Point St. and Chestnut St.  The entrance to our 

parking lot is on Chestnut St.   

South of Providence Take 95 North to the Point Street Exit. Take a right onto 

Point St.  Our building will be on the left side at the 

corner of Point St. and Chestnut St.  The entrance to our 

parking lot is on Chestnut St.   

    

You do need to check your route in case an exit is closed on the day of your 

appointment.  Please allow yourself time for detours or changes as well as daily 

traffic. If you are late for your appointment we may need to reschedule. 

Please bring your insurance information to the office along with the enclosed 

completed forms on the day of your appointment. (If you do not have a chance to fill out 

the forms then you will need to arrive 15 minutes prior to your appointment time to complete 

them). If you do not have the correct insurance information at the time of the appointment, we 

may need to reschedule. 

Each 6 month recall visit in our office consists of an exam, fluoride treatment and 

cleaning.  Please check your insurance to see if these services are covered twice a year.  

It is important that you are on time for your appointment.  Should you need to cancel or 

change an appointment, we ask that you give us at least 24 hours notice. 
 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call us at the above phone number. 
 

Thank you,   

 


